
Dear Byrne Wallace Team, 

 

My name is Michael Heslin and I am currently seeking a training contract within a commercial practice to 

embark upon the next step towards becoming a qualified solicitor. 

I received a 2:1 Honours Bachelor of Law degree from the Dublin Business School in 2018 and 

completed the Fe1 examinations in October 2019. I attended evening lectures during my degree, while 

continuing to work full-time in Walton's music store, and more recently at LK Shields Solicitor's during 

the last two years of my three-year degree course. 

At LK Shields I was the Company's Law Clerk and archives assistant. I gained a wealth of experience in 

the Company law environment especially in respect of Court filings. I am well versed in the workings of 

the Probate, Property Registration Authority, Companies Registration Office and the numerous Court 

offices located in Phoenix House and Áras Uí Dhálaigh. Also working as an archive’s assistant gave me 

considerable experience in the management and maintenance of important legal documents. 

My goal is to continue moving forward and to use my experience in the legal professional environment 

along with my commercial awareness acquired from over ten years of working for various retail 

operations. I enjoy researching, constructing legal arguments, advocating and problem solving. I am now 

eager to commence working to gain more experience in as many different legal practice areas as possible. 

I would greatly appreciate your consideration of this application for the 2021 Trainee Solicitor 

programme. 

If you require any additional information, I would be very happy to provide it to you. Thank you for your 

consideration, 
Kind regards, 
Michael Heslin 

 


